
Thank you from SFPA  
 
Thank you so very much to all who supported the SFPA Christmas Fair this year. The 
children's activity area in the STEAM Hub managed to raise £650 to donate to charity. The 
children on the School Council have decided to share the proceeds between 3 very 
worthwhile causes;  Barnardo’s, Cambridge Food Bank, and the Sick Children's Trust at 
Addenbrookes. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our next event; the Summer Party! Details to follow soon, 
follow us on Facebook, VLE and the school notice boards. 
 
Cheerio! 
SFPA 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/sfpacommittee/
http://i.stfaiths.co.uk/parents-activities/st-faiths-parents-association-sfpa

